#ROCKS

Sharon Williams, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

To:  RIMSD 41 Board of Education
From: Dr. Sharon Williams
Cabinet Champion: Joshua Becker, Director of Building Operations
Date: December 10, 2024
Re:  JL Brady Emergency Repair

The District dealt with a water main break at the Rock Island High School in June, 2024. The
district contacted J.L. Brady to repair the break. The contractor fenced off the area, dug into the
ground and inserted a ditch box for safety, found a fiber line and located the water main hole.
A 4”water main repair band was installed.

This invoice for this repair was not sent in a timely manner and is now needing to be entered for
payment. Due to the amount and time of service of the bill board approval is needed.

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the payment to repair the water main
break at Rock Island High School in June of 2024.

Investment Period: One time emergency repair
Total Investment: $12,069.00

Funding Source: Operations/Maintenance
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